APP SON

May 26, 1937

Mrs. W. S. Jennings 702 South Monroe St. Tallahassee, Florida

Dear Mrs. Jennings:

You are no doubt familiar with the Bill to be or now is before the State Legislature having to do with the modifications in the Everglades Drainage District problem.

The enclosed copy of letter to Mr. F. C.
B. LeGro and map carry features concerned in this readjustment of serious concern to the Everglades National Park project. It is understood by those in charge
of this legislation as well as those representing the
bondholders, if I am correct as to the latter, are now
familiar with the arguments, first, second am third
contained in this letter to Mr. LeGro.

It is understood that suitable provisions for the protection of the Everglades National Park project are included in this Bill. I have not seen the bill however and do not know that this is so. It is suggested that you carry on the matter with the information now before you with due regard to the interests representing the Park project.

With all appreciative sincere regards, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Ernest F. Coe, Executive Chairman Everglades National Park Comm.

EFC;dj
Enc copy of letter to
Mr. F. C. B. Legro,
May 13th, 1937

Map